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9:30 WORSHIP 
         Prelude singing 
         Call to worship  
         Worship in song               
         Children’s time  
          
         Scripture: Philippians 4:1-7 
         Sermon:  What to the World? JOY! 
         Songs 
          
         Sharing and Pastoral Prayer  
         Offering  
         Announcements 
         Sending 
 
       SUNDAY SCHOOL 
         Children’s classes (age 2 through 7th grade) (basement) 
         Youth class (Pine Room) 
         Adult classes:  “God Loves Us” (Maple Room) 
                                 Talk It Over class (Pastor’s Study)   
                                 Connecting in conversation  
 

 
Welcome to worship this morning!  
 
The plastic bank passed during the offering time is for coins (50 cents 
or so).  This symbolizes our desire to combat world hunger.  Proceeds are 
split between the local food pantry and MCC food projects. 
 
This evening Tiskilwa Community Bible School begins! Classes will be 
at the Tiskilwa Community and Bible churches each evening through 
Thursday. Pray for the students and staff as the week unfolds. A closing 
program takes place at 7:00 on Thursday evening.  All are welcome.  
 
  
 

Next Sunday, we will share in a time of commissioning in our morning 
worship with the Menno Haven summer staff. 
 
From the youth group:  Thank you for your generous contributions at our 
baked potato bar meal. We raised $880.  We appreciate it so much! 
 
Please consider a gift for the Willow Springs Scholarship Fund for our 
students at Mennonite colleges next year. Earmark your offering 
“Scholarship Fund”.  
 
MCC project for June: Relief kits.  To date, we have compiled four 
complete kits.  Thank you! There is still time to contribute more kits or 
components. A list of items needed can be found on the Mennonite 
Women table in hallway.  
 
Check out Menno Haven’s “Spring into Prayer” found on the main 
website page. Here one can sign up to pray for camp, and receive weekly 
updates about what to pray for and any prayers that have been answered. 
The goal is to have every day this year covered in prayer! 
 
Membership transfer: Heidi Goerzen has requested a letter of transfer to 
Tabor Mennonite church, Goessel, Kansas. If you have any questions, 
please contact a church board member. 
 
New phone number for Vernice and Polly Begly:  779 601-0492 
This is the primary number to use. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
CALENDAR 
June 18        Menno Haven summer camp staff commissioning 
June 25        Speaker – Warren Searles  
June 28        Hungry World Farm visioning/brainstorming       
July 2 – 8     MCUSA Convention, Orlando, Florida 
July 2          Worship with Menno Haven Summer Staff at Menno Haven  
                    followed by lunch 
 
Available for your use: 
*accessible restroom by library 
*staffed nursery for children through age 4 (following children’s story) 
*elevator located inside main door and by library 
*large print hymnals & hearing devices available from ushers 
 
 

Worship Leader: Matthew Peterson 
Song leader: Phil Kaufmann 
Children’s story: Lori Boekeloo 
Message: Cal Zehr 


